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Exciting things are about to happen! 

We want to inform our neighbours about the changes that will be happening on our schoolyard.  Our school is 
ready to implement Phase II of our Playground Enhancement.  Phase I included the addition of the much-loved 
hill and trees in the NW corner of the playground.  With the approval of the Winnipeg School Division, we are 
excited to continue with the next step in our Playground Enhancement plan. 

What is Phase II?  Phase II includes the installation of an accessible play structure along the east side of our 
field, planting 7 new shade trees, and enhancing our space with benches and a picnic table area. 

When will construction start?  Play structure installation is planned for the week of October 24th, and final 
plantings will be completed by mid-November.  We appreciate your patience with our construction project. 

Who is paying for this project?  Our Parent Advisory Group has been fundraising for years towards this 
improvement, and we have also received funding from the Community Places Program, the City of Winnipeg 
Community Incentive Fund, the Winnipeg Foundation and the Toyota Evergreen Foundation.  

What if I have questions?  Please direct all questions/concerns to Julie Garcia at RHSPlayground@gmail.com. 

For more information, and to see the design drawings, please visit our PAG website: 
http://roberthsmithpag.weebly.com/playground-project.html 

 

  
 

Thanks for your support of our efforts to improve our community playground! 
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